
School of the Week 
Tune in to Silk 106.9 at 8.15 
each morning this week 
to hear our children & 
teachers describe the fun we have 
have at Bexton!  

 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

       

 

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 
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th 
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                                               Dates for your diary: 
Monday 30th October: Children return to school 
Friday 3rd November: Freaky Friday Disco (please see flyer)* 
Monday 6th November & Tuesday 7th November: Bexton’s 
50th Birthday celebrations!  
Thursday 9th November: Parents’ Evening 3.45-6.15pm 
Wednesday 15th November: Parent Forum 7pm 
Thursday 16th November: Parents’ Evening 3.45-6.15pm 
Friday 17th November: Children in Need (spotty clothes)* 
Friday 1st December: Christmas Fair  5-8pm 
Tuesday 12th December: Infant Nativity 10am  (pre-school 
children allowed) 
Wednesday 13th December: Infant Nativity 2pm (no-pre-
school children allowed) 
Thursday 14th December: Infant Nativity 10am (no-pre-
school children allowed) 
Monday 18th December: KS2 Dress Rehearsal @St John’s 
Church 
Tuesday 19th December: KS2 Concert @St John’s Church 
1.30pm 
Wednesday 20th December: KS2 Concert @ St John’s Church 
6.30pm 
Thursday 21st December: Christmas Parties 
Friday 22nd December: School closes for Christmas  
Monday 8th January 2018: Children return 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 10th October: Individual Photos 
Monday 16th October: FOBs Christmas Fair Meeting 7.30pm 
Legh Arms 
Wednesday 18th October: Year 6 War Museum visit  
Thursday 19th October: Open day for prospective reception 
2018 parents 9.30 & 1.30pm 
Friday 20th October: Harvest Assembly  
Friday 20th October: School Closes for half term 
*new date 
 
 

 

 FOBS News 

We had a very productive FOBs meeting last Monday. We 
discussed some upcoming events and the latest project. The 
good news is FOBs have raised enough money for the 
Woodland Walk and this will be installed during October half-
term. Thank you to everyone on the FOBs team for all their 
hard work in organising events and a big thank you to Jo D 
and Doug R, who have organised match-funding from 
Barclays, meaning we reached our total sooner than planned.  
Some of the big money earners last year were Red Envelope 
Week, the summer fair, the summer ball and all the discos 
collectively. Please look out for upcoming events to support 
in the diary section.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reading Competition 
The Year 6 library monitors are  
launching a competition in assembly  
today. They would like the children to  
design posters to put in our infant and junior libraries.  
The children can design a poster about: 
-Why we should read every day/ how exciting reading is 
-Taking care of books/ keeping our library tidy 
There will be prizes for Reception, Year 1/2, Year 3/4 and 
Year 5/6. 
Please send entries to the office. Ensure your child’s name 
and year group is on the back of the poster. 
 
 

Grandparent Photographs 
Any order forms for photographs taken on Grandparents’ 
Day should be returned to the school office by tomorrow.  
 

 

School Photos 
A reminder that individual school photos are being taken 
tomorrow. Year 4 will be having their photographs before 
their swimming lessons.  
Pre-school children can be photographed with their siblings 
from 8.30am in the school hall. Children need to wear their 
blue school jumper/ cardigan and a tie.  
 
Year 6 Football Team 
The Year 6 team were very excited to  
receive their new football kit this week. 
It has been donated by the Premier  
League Primary Stars. We think they  
look great!  
 

Dragons and Woolly Mammoths!  
This week we’ve had some exciting activities  
going on in the Year 3 and Year 4 classrooms.  
The children in Year 4 had to turn into 
investigators when they arrived at school to  
find a broken window and a missing dragon  
egg! 
Year 3 invited their parents in on Friday to visit their Stone 
Age museum. The children had made fossils, a cave, painted a 
woolly mammoth, made leaflets and even tickets. It is 
wonderful to see the children so engaged in their learning.  
 


